



Correspondence P.O. Box 516 Upper Lake, CA 95485

December 20, 2017

P 707.275.0737 | F 707.275.0757 www.hpultribe-NSN.gov

Habematolel Pomo of Upper Lake (HPUL) General Membership (GM)

Subject:

Lake County Tribal Health Consortium (LCTHC) - Braces Reimbursement

Program

Dear HPUL Member:

Greetings and happy holidays; the purpose of this letter is to formally notify you the HPUL - General Membership (GM) as follow up from the last GM meeting of 11/11/17, about *Lake County Tribal Health Consortium's (LCTHC) BRACES Reimbursement*Program available to native patients of the local six (6) tribes, that were on or are still on a payment schedule / "pay as you go plan" for *braces*. Payments dating back to February 1, 2016, LCTHC will reimbursement those native patients, through its Purchased Referred Care (PRC) department.

If you are not familiar with the PRC department, it provides patient assistance to eligible native clients with payments for approved medical and dental services. When patients need medical services that are not provided at Lake County Tribal Health, patients are referred to an outside provider and assist with the payment of these services. Therefore, braces do apply, so if you think you might qualify and/or know you'll qualify, please directly contact LCTHC- Purchased Referred Care (PRC) staff, immediately at 707-263-8382 ext. 1109 (ask for Patty Rico) OR contact your HPUL tribal health delegates: Aaron Holstine, Leora Treppa-Diego, Kathleen Treppa or Gail Treppa at their group email at lcthc@hpultribe-nsn.gov for more information.

Thank you in advance for your time; please feel free to share this news about this program with others.

Sincerely,

J. Hope Marcks

Executive Secretary & Notary Public

hmarcks@hpultribe-nsn.gov